

## **Community Facilities, Amenities and Transport Theme Group Notes 12<sup>th</sup> July 2016**

**Present:** Martin Wright, Allan Jones, Tina Briars and Karen Edwards (Your Locale).

**Apologies:** Aimi Sewell.

### **Theme Group Village Walk – 7<sup>th</sup> July 2016**

Using the emerging issues that were populated in the template AG and MW conducted a walk about the village in an effort to visually review what the main issues are. The main considerations were: -

Potential solutions (if any)

Impact of future development

Implications of doing nothing with expected growth

Potential outcomes of suggested solutions

Both AG/MW reported back with their findings and KE updated the emerging issues working draft (Appendix 1). MW displayed photos around the issues of school drop off and will forward them accordingly.

Having collated all the issues and review potential solutions KE provided the group with sections from the Wymondham and Edmondthorpe NP (Appendix 2) for guidance on pulling together a draft policy.

### **To Do:**

TB to contact Head of School to obtain more background information around vehicle access to the school.

TB to start writing first draft of policy for review by 02/08/16.

### **Next Meeting**

The next CFAT Theme Group meeting will be held W/C 8<sup>th</sup> August 2016 in the village hall (availability dependant).